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As a teacher librarian and parent, I feel strongly that the books in our schools must 

represent the diversity of our students. I want my own children to be able to find 

material in their school libraries that represents their lived experience. I want that to 

be true for all students in all schools. There is no one way to be in the world and our 

libraries must reflect that. I whole heartedly support SB 1098.  


